
  The Spinnaker  
   Human Resources Update - July 19, 2012 

INTRODUCING OUR NEWEST  CNU COLLEAGUES! 

Back row, left to right: Kim Powell, Ferguson Center; Kristen Kidd, Athletics; Chris Reid, Residence Life; 

Roy Fuller, PLP; David Paul, Ferguson Center; Todd Coxe (Promotion), CNU Police; Lora Yankauskas, 

Athletics; DeWayne Sanders (Promotion), CNU Police.  

 

Front row, left to right: Greg Rafal and Laurel Manges, Student Engagement; Chelsea Huber, PLP;  

Jeannine DiPasquale, Academic Success; Renee Okuda and Jennifer Hager, Student Success; Joy  

Heinzman, Residence Life; Chelsea Taylor, Study Abroad & International Programs. 
 

A Warm Welcome and Congratulations to All! 

    

 Compensation Study Update  
                   

We continue to work diligently on the compensation study for all administrative profes-
sional, classified exempt, classified nonexempt and hourly positions; however, we are run-

ning a bit behind. We originally projected an ambitious report date of July 1, 2012; but, 
we were unable to make that date. Our apologies for not notifying you sooner. 
 

Please know that we continue to work with our consultant, Stan McKnight and that you 
are very interested in the results. 

Great News!!! 

Governor McDonnell just granted state employees an extra day (8 hours) of leave to enjoy during 

the upcoming holiday season. Moreover, the Governor approved the 2013 Pay and Holiday Calen-

dar which includes additional holiday time as well.  For new employees, please note that CNU does 

not follow the schedule as it is written, but modifies it based on our academic calendar. If you have 

any questions, please call HR. 

NOTICE!  VALIC financial representative, Cheri Coleman, will be on campus next Tuesday, July 24, from 

9:00 until 1:00 in the Office of Human Resources to meet with any interested CNU employee.  To set up 

an appointment, please call Cheri at (757) 646-2314. 

http://www.cnu.edu/hr/cnucomm/benefits/leave/index.asp
http://www.cnu.edu/hr/cnucomm/benefits/leave/index.asp

